

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 710































Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Parent welcome meetings

We would like to invite you to a welcome meeting to inform you about learning and expectations in your child's new year group. The meeting will share information about the learning, resources, routines, teaching staff and year group expectations. There are several new initiatives at Hayes this year so we would recommend that you attend. The meetings will be hosted by the teachers in your child's year group.

Year 5 parents

At your welcome meeting, there will be a short presentation from the Trailblazing Project in collaboration with Bromley Wellbeing that Hayes Primary School are lucky enough to be part of. They will be speaking about forthcoming workshops that will be available to support children's emotional wellbeing.

Year 6 parents

If your child is in Year 6, the meeting will also include important and useful information about secondary school applications.

At 6:30pm, there will also be a follow on meeting about the final arrangements for the residential to Bawdsey Manor.

Please see the table below which details the dates, times and locations of each year group's meeting.

Date	Small Hall at 6:00pm	Large Hall at 6:00pm
Tuesday 17 th September	Year 5	Year 6
		(Followed by Bawdsey Manor meeting at 6:30pm)
Thursday 19 th September	Year 1	Year 2
Tuesday 24 th September	Year 3	Year 4

I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

G Works

Miss Hughes

Deputy Headteacher



